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ITU-R WP1A has send a liaison statement (doc. IEEE 802.15-15-517-00) to the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (EEE) on the draft new Report ITU-R SM.2352-0, “Technology trends of active services in the frequency range 275-3 000 GHz”. IEEE is invited to provide information on spectrum requirements and technical and operational characteristics of their systems operating in these bands or other bands for sharing studies to Working Parties 5A and 5C.

IEEE P802.15.3d is currently working towards a call for proposals, which is scheduled to be issued in January 2016. Although some information requested by ITU-R is already available in the Technical Requirements Documents, the Task Group believes that among the members of the Task Group more useful information is available, which can be helpful in putting into the response to ITU-R WP1. 

SUBMISSION OF CONTRIBUTIONS: 

Contributions, which can be used as input to the above mentioned response to ITU-R WP1A are requested for presentation at the meetings of the IEEE 802.15 Task Group 3d t the upcoming IEEE 802 Plenary in Dallas (November 2015) and the upcoming IEEE 802 Interim in Atlanta (January 2016).

The IEEE 802.15 Task Group 3d is chartered to develop an IEEE Standard 802.15.3d based on its Project Authorization Request (PAR) and Criteria for Standards Development (CSD).  The P802.15.3d PAR, which describes the Scope and Purpose of the project and the CSD (document IEEE P802.15), can be found on the 802.15 Working Group web page at: http://ieee802.org/15/par.html . The related documents for this call can be found on mentor at: http://mentor.ieee.org/802.15/documents .  

PROCESS:
All submissions to the CfC shall be formatted to include the IEEE 802.15 format with cover page.  The cover page releases the submission for public use by the IEEE. Rules for IEEE submissions and formats for Microsoft Word and Power Point documents can be found at: http://ieee802.org/15/pub/Submission.html

For procedural help with your submission, or to ask general questions please see the contacts listed at the end of this document.   All contributions should be submitted to the TG3d Chair and Vice Chair for process backup. 

All submissions and questions should be forwarded to the TG3d Chair and Vice Chair. 

TG3d:
· Chairman: Thomas Kürner(e-mail:t.kuerner@tu-bs.de)
· Vice Chairman: Iwao Hosako (e-mail: hosako@nict.go.jp)

Submission	Page 	Thomas Kürner, TU Braunschweig

